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Contributing to public service, and providing special attention to those who serve in our

military are two issues I value highly. Webster Montessori students continue to impress me

by selflessly donating their Halloween candy to our troops serving overseas. As in years past,

I am pleased to once again assist them in their benevolence by providing the funds to ship

the candy to those men and women in our armed forces.


